[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Albert Richards <albert@poshrocktennis.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 3:13 PM

From: tsyouthfoundation@gmail.com
Date: October 23, 2020 at 1:27:22 PM EDT
To: albert@poshrocktennis.com
Subject: Grant Decision - Track Shack Youth Foundation (TSYF) - Posh Rock Tennis Foundation
﻿
Dear Mr. Richards,
 
The Track Shack Youth Foundation Board met on September 9th, 2020 to review the applications received for grant funding.
 
The Board’s decision on the many applications we receive is based on many factors including available funds, the guidelines of our Mission Statement which focuses on promoting and encouraging health and fitness with an emphasis on youth programs, the number of requests received per quarter and the number of people served.
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Board approved your application in the amount of $500.00 for the Orange County Rec Program.
 
In order to receive the funds, you must complete and return the attached checklist. The Board is very interested to hear how your program proceeds, as well as how you make use of the granted funds. To this end, please communicate your feedback with us and provide photos when possible. The Board does review this information and this feedback may affect your eligibility for future grants.
 
Thank you for working to better the lives of children in Central Florida
 
Sincerely,
 
Scott Millson
President
Track Shack Youth Foundation 
1013 Montana Street
Orlando, FL 32803
tsyouthfoundation@gmail.com

